Grade 3 - JANUARY 2017 Newsletter

Mrs. Green. Ms. Foster. and Mrs. Drummond

WHAT'S NEW IN 2017!!

Dear families,

It's now 2017!! With this new year comes new learning.

Math

For the month of January our students will continue with multiplication as they not only learn to develop their mental math skills for multiplication facts from O-12, but in addition they will learn the different properties, such as commutative, distributive, and associative and its relationship to multiplication.

Reading

Students will be developing their critical thinking skills as they learn the importance of close reading and its benefits when answering text specific questions.

Writing

With that having been said, our students are going to learn how to be critical debaters as they work and develop sound arguments that are valid and accurate. They will learn how to format their written piece so that is reflects their true opinion with valid facts.

State Tests

As we all know the state tests are a few months away and our school will begin test prep programs on Wednesday, Thursday and Saturday in the next week to come. If you become the state of the state of

Monthly Achievements

We are excited for our monthly newsletters as it gives us the chance to SHOUT OUT all of our hard working, dedicated, and committed students from month to month. So here we go! For the month of December our classroom All Stars are...

- Jayden Gaye
- Faith Witherspoon

Upcoming Events

1/18/17- SLT Meeting 2:45pm

1/18/17- After School Program (Wednesday and Thursday)

1/21/17- Saturday School (9-1pm)

THANK YOU!!!

Nothing we do would be possible without the support from our families, so we thank for supporting us in every way.

Please know that we would love to have you join us during <u>parent engagement</u>. Please look for an invitation flyer to our next parent activity in January.